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Netwealth Superannuation Master Fund 
Super Accelerator  
Product Disclosure Updates 
 
 
The Netwealth Super Accelerator PDS was re-issued 1 October 2023. This document is available on 
our website. 

Netwealth provides new and improved functionality on an ongoing basis to ensure we continue 
to meet the needs of our clients. Ongoing changes to the product are published here from time 
to time. At this point there are no additional updates to the current PDS.  

 

 

 

 


